
Presentation at the 3rd Canadian Organic Residuals and Biosolids 

Management Conference  

Saturday, January 15, 2005  

The Chairman of the Greater Moncton Sewerage Commission, Ronald J. LeBlanc has 

been invited to make a presentation at the 3rd Canadian Organic Residuals and Biosolids 

Management Conference to be held in Calgary from June 1st to the 4th 2005.  

His presentation will be entitled: Views on Biosolids Policy and Management, including 

the Establishment of a Canadian Biosolids Partnership 

 


